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Fluoride Inquiry - Ciqv of Calgary

FROM:
o Moore. Valerie A.
TO:
¡'mar.y1606@rogers.com'

Tuesday, January 24, 2012 1 : 15:43 PM

Good afternoon Mary

On January 10 2011, 10 members of council brought forward a Notice of Motion

to discontinue fluoridation. l've attached the Motion which explains the reasons.

The decision to discontinue fluoridation was made by City Council on February 7,

2011 . Council voted 1G3 in favour to:

repeal the existing Fluoridation Bylaw and direct Administration to apply to
Alberta Environment for an amendment to The City's License for its water treatment plants to discontinue

the add¡tion of fluoride to calgavs water supply.

AND FURTHER BE tT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Administration to establish a

stakeholder group to identifo opt¡ons to address the best way to improve dental health issues for children

living in poverty in an amount to be taken from the monies saved in the operating budget from the

discontinuation of fluoridation and return to Council through the SPC on Community and Protective Services

with recommendations no later than November 2011.

Following the d¡rect¡on of Council, Water Services proceeded with the necessary

amendment to our Operating Approval (issued by Alberta Environment), and fluoridation ceased on May 18,

aOLL.

lf you have any additional questions, please contact me,

Thanks

Valerie

Valerie Moore
Regulatory AnalYst

Strategic Servicet Water Resources, The City of Calgary
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